
 
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: AFL Western District League Stakeholders 

From: Matthew Ross, Regional Manager Date: 22 February 2022 

Re: AFLWD Advisory Board – Outcomes of meeting held 14 February 2022 

 
Dear All, 
 
The AFL Western District Advisory Board met on Monday, 14 February 2022 and, amongst other matters, 
concluded a number of applications we have recently received. Please see below for a summary of those 
outcomes: 
 

1. GSWJFL application to modify Under 16.5 age group to Under 17 from season 2022 (per rule 20.3 
AFL Vic Country Rules & Regulations) 

 
Application approved. 
 

2. Tyrendarra FNC application to enter a senior women’s team into the WVFFL from season 2022 (per 
rule 3.7 AFL Vic Country Rules & Regulations) 

 
Application approved.  
 

3. Port Fairy FNC application to increase Total Team Points (TTP) cap to 46 from season 2022 (per 8.2 
PPS Policy) 

 
Application was supported but a revised TTP cap of 42 was approved commencing from season 2022.  
 

4. Panmure FNC application to increase Total Team Points (TTP) cap to 46 from season 2022 (per 8.2 
PPS Policy) 

 
Application denied. 
 

5. Merrivale FNC application to increase Total Team Points (TTP) cap to 46 from season 2022 (per 8.2 
PPS Policy) 
 
Application denied. 

 
Regards, 
 
 
Matthew Ross 
Regional Manager – AFL Western District 

https://aflwesterndistrict.com.au/meet-the-team/
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